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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 

Hats off to neighbors who are beautifying and keeping 

your yards clean.  I really appreciate your efforts.  Thank 

you for making our neighborhood look good. 
 

In addition, thank you Dr. Anthony Mack, Social 

Activities Committee members, and neighbors for your 

participation in the Mid-Summer Bash on last Thursday.  

The drive thru Sherry Court to receive a cup of Italian Ice 

or a pop sickle was refreshing on a hot summer day. If you 

missed it, you missed a treat. (A Mid-Summer Bash flyer 

was included in July’s newsletter, a reminder was sent out 

via Calling Post and a reminder during our Virtual 

Community Meeting.)  Let us continue to show love and 

appreciation for each other as we work together to make 

Newcastle a first class community. 
 

Please take a moment to review the enclosed update on 

our 100% Paid-Up Block Friendly Competition.  If you 

have not paid your $30 membership dues, please do so.  
Your block and block captain need your support.  Note in 

this newsletter, the three {3} ways to pay.  Competition 

will end September 30, 2020.  Will your block be among 

the 100% Paid-Up? 
 

Continue to pray for our sick and shut-in and bereaved 

families. Continue to pray for our frontline workers and 

for those who have been adversely affected by the corona 

virus.  Check on your neighbors to make sure they are 

okay. 
 

Visit our website, www.newcastleconcernedcitizens.com 

for more information about our Newcastle community.    
 

Thank you, 
 

Mrs. Mary W. McCants 
NCCI President 
 
 

 

 

 

MARK  YOUR  CALENDAR 
 

 

Newcastle Concerned Citizens, Inc.  
Virtual Community Meeting  
August 27, 2020 ~ 5:30 pm 

Virtual meeting gives everyone the opportunity to 
 attend the meeting from your home. 
www.global.gotomeeting.com/join/ 

883919357 
You can also dial in using your phone. 

1(616) 749-3122   ~   Access Code: 883-919-357 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

HAS BEEN POSTPONED  
UNTIL 

Tuesday, October 6, 2020 - 5:30 PM 
 

 

   

YARD  OF  THE  MONTH 
 

        Mr.  Joe L. and Mrs. Jessie Alford 
                        212 Devoe Drive 
 

 
                                     

                                    AUGUST  3 -    Mrs. Geraldine Parker 

                                        AUGUST   17 -  Mrs. Shirley Brown 

                                  AUGUST    22 -   Mr. James Miller lll 
                                              

 

 

 
 

 

SICK, SHUT-IN - RECUPERATING NEIGHBORS  
 

 

Mrs. Ada Barber – 6604 Cartwright Drive 

Reverend Lawrence Burwell – 120 Saxonbury Drive 

Mrs. Daisy Gladman - 420 Redwood Court 

Mr. Ervin Gladman – 420Redwood Court 

Ms. D’Andra Mobley – 237 Devoe Drive 

Mrs. Marva “Pat” Terrell – 256 Redwood Court 

Mr. William Thomas – 9 Carnaby Court 

Mr. Herman Walker  - The Crossings, 2300 Clemson Road  

Columbia, South Carolina 29229  
 
 

CONDOLENCES 
 

We extend our condolences and prayers to the following 
families who have suffered a loss since our last newsletter. 

 

Mrs. Annie L. Helper, 320 Carlton Drive, in the  
death of her son-in-law Mr. Earthell Tyler, Jr. 
 

Ms. Willie Mae Bowman, 313 Weldwood Court, in the  
death of her aunt, Mrs. Annie Mae Bowman Murray of 
Washington, D.C. 
 

Mrs. Annie Cooper, 201 Weldwood Court, in the death of her   
sister-in-law, Mrs. Hortense Craft. 
 

Mrs. Ophelia Davis, 160 Coolstream Drive, in the death of 
her brother, Mr. Lester Patterson, of Atlanta, Georgia 
 
Mr. James Taylor, 147 Redwood Court, in the death of his 
brother, Mr. John Taylor, Jr.    

 

http://www.newcastleconcernedcitizens.com/
http://www.global.gotomeeting.com/join/
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NEIGHBORHOOD  ASSOCIATION  DUES 

$30.00 Per Year – Per Household 
 

Three Ways to Pay Your Dues  

and Other Payments 
 
 

 

Newcastle Citizens, 
 

We are pleased to announce that we have adopted a new 

solution that allows you to submit payments online, via a secure 

form, without the hassle of writing a check or dropping off a 

payment. You Can Now Pay Electronically!  No more paper, 

no more stamps, and no more headaches. We are looking 

forward to the transition and hope you enjoy the simplified 

process as well. 
 

The transaction is simple. (ONLINE PAYMENT FORMS).  

Next time a payment is due, visit our secure, online payment 

form using the payment method of your choosing,  You can also 

visit our website and click on the (https://newcastleconcerned 

citizens.com) to make a payment. 

 

                                      $NCCICommunity2020 
 

 
                 https://newcastleconcernedcitizens.com/neighborhood-           
a               association-dues/ 

 

                Make check or money order payable to: NCCI 
            Mail to: Mrs. Geraldine S. Parker, Treasurer, NCCI 

P O Box 2024 - Columbia, SC 29202 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

PAID MEMBERS 
 

The following neighbors recently paid their 

 membership dues to support our community. 
 

Ms. Barbara Chapman – 136 Coolstream Drive 

Mrs. Annie Cooper – 201 Weldwood Court 

Mr. Freddie and Mrs. Shirley Free – 155 Weldwood Court 

Ms. Cynthia Holmes-Privette – 208 Oakley Drive  

Ms. Virginia McLeod – 328 Charwood Drive 

Mr. Alphonso Simmons – 229 Devoe Drive 

Ms. Mattie Smith – 194 Newcastle Drive 

Ms. Vivian Williams – 225 Devoe Drive 
 
 

 

 
 

NATURE’S  11  MOST  POWERFUL  ANTIBIOTICS 
 

Your first line of defense against any illness or infection is your own 
immune system!  These foods will super-boost your body ‘s ability to 
fight any nasty bugs that come your way and will help keep you on 
top of your game all year long. 
 
 

 APPLE CIDER VINEGAR 
 COLLOIDAL SILVER 
 ECHINACEA (HERB) 
 GARLIC 
 GINGER  
 HABANERO PEPPERS 
 HORSERADISH ROOT 
 ONION 
 OREGANO OIL 
 RAW HONEY 
 TURMERIC 

 

MARCH ON WASHINGTON 
 

On August 28, 1963, the Civil 

Rights Movement reached its 

climax when 250.000 people 

marched on Washington, D.C. 

Marchers demanded the 

government pass laws to give 

African Americans equal rights. Many people spoke and 

musicians performed at the march. The most famous event that 

day was Reverend Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. giving his “I 

Have a Dream” speech. Broadcast live on TV and radio, the 

speech touched and inspired millions of Americans. The next 

year, the Civil Rights Act was made into law. 
 
 

STOP THE SPREAD OF GERMS AND PREVENT 

 THE SPREAD OF COVID-19 
 

o Wear masks  

o Practice Social Distancing (6 feet apart)  

o Wash your hands frequently 

o Sanitize surfaces  
 

For questions about COVID-19, residents should call the DHEC 

Care Line 1-855-472-3432 from 8 am to 6 pm, visit the DHEC 

website at scdhec.gov/COVID19, or the CDC website.  
 

SYMPTOMS: For residents concerned about their own 

personal health or are showing symptoms such as fever, cough, 

muscle pain, headache, sore throat, new loss of taste or smell, 

chills, repeated shaking with chills or shortness of breath, please 

call your personal doctor or healthcare provider.  

HOSPITALIZATIONS: Health officials say the numbers 

show the virus is spreading more rapidly in the community. The 

state average of hospital capacity is at 80%. The threat of 

hospitals reaching capacity is being reviewed statewide. 
 
 

2020 EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OFFICERS 
 
  

President - Mrs. Mary W. McCants                        (803) 238-7788     
Vice President - Mrs.Gene Blakely Parks                 (803) 754-7431 
Secretary - Mrs. Pearlestine Jones                          (803) 786-8661 
Corresponding Secretary - Ms. Betty Forney           (803) 315-9208  
Treasurer - Mrs. Geraldine S. Parker                      (803) 754-8093  
Assistant Treasurer - Ms. Joan Mobley                   (803) 622-3955 
Chaplain - Rev. Dr. Reid R. White, Jr.                    (803) 786-5860   
Co-Chaplain – Mr. James Taylor                           (803) 754-8264 
Block Captain Coordinator - Mr.  James Rhett         (803) 513-7675  
Social Activities Chair – Dr.  Anthony Mack           (803) 727-2177 
Yard of the Month Chair – Dr. Anthony Mack         (803) 727-2177 
Beautification Committee Chair – Ms.  Mattie Moses       (803) 754-8445  
Adopt-a-Highway Chair – Mr. Sammy Parks            (803) 754-7431 
Newsletter Chair - Mrs. Gene Blakely Parks             (803) 754-7431  

 

 

HANDY TELEPHONE NUMBERS 
 

Newcastle Concerned Citizens, Inc. (bus. ofc.)    (803) 500-6507 

Richland County Ombudsman                             (803) 929-6000 

Richland County Sheriff CAT Team Officer 

Deputy Perez    aperez@rcsd.net                     (803) 636-5261                

Richland County Sheriff Dept. Non Emer.          (803) 576-3000 

East Richland Public Svc District (bus  ofc.)       (803) 788-1570 

24-Hour Service Department                                (803) 788-6351 

https://newcastleconcerned/
https://newcastleconcernedcitizens.com/neighborhood-

